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Dear Parent / Guardian,

Active Schools are organising a mountain bike trip to Laggan Wolftrax on September 7th.  The trip will leave LHS after school at 3.45pm.  We aim to have 2 hours of riding the tracks at Laggan and will return at approximately 7.45-8pm.

Pupils should have their own bikes which must be in safe working order – working brakes, an oiled chain and pumped up tyres; they should have a properly fitted helmet; gloves are highly recommended.  They should wear appropriate clothing for the weather and brink a drink and snack with them.
For more information please contact Fiona Beattie on 07766 500061 or fiona.beattie@highlifehighland.com OR Bridget Thomas on 07747 762497 or bridget.thomas@highlifehighland.com
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….
I give permission for my child(ren) to attend mountain biking at Laggan Wolftrax.  I understand that MTBing involves a level of risk.    

Child’s name………………………………………….…………………………………… Date of Birth …….….………………………
School…………..…………………………………………………………………………..   School Year …............................. 

Medical/additional information…………………………….……………………………….………………….……………………………………………………………………………..
2nd Child’s name………………………………………….…………………………….   Date of Birth …….….…………………………
School…………..…………………………………………………………………………..   School Year……………………………….           

Medical/additional requirements ……………………………….………………….……..……………………………………………………………………………………………………
Emergency contact name and number………………………………………………………………...............................................
Contact Email…………………………………………………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………………..
Photographs and video footage may be taken by our staff during training sessions, events and classes. This content will be used in our traditional marketing campaigns, on our website and on social networks to promote sport and encourage more children to live an active lifestyle.

□ I DO NOT wish photographs or video footage to be taken of my child.

Data Protection – the information you have supplied will be used for the purpose(s) for which you have provided it.  High Life Highland will also use it to plan improvements and to meet our obligations in delivering services on behalf of The Highland Council.  This data will be maintained in accordance with the Data Protection Act 1998 and will not be passed on or sold to any other organisation without your prior approval, unless there is a legal requirement to do so.


High Life Highland would like to send you information about mountain biking and our other products and services and the benefits of being a High Life member by post, telephone, email and SMS. If you agree to being contacted in this way, please tick the relevant boxes.

Phone  □            Email  □            SMS □

Declaration: I agree to the use of my personal data as detailed above. 
Signature:                                                                                                                Date:
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